
 

 

Dear Community Education Families, 

We are writing to inform you of important updates regarding tuition and fees for the 2025-2026 
school year. After careful consideration and evaluation of our current financial structure, our 
Governing Board approved a rate increase to continue providing a high-quality enrichment 
program experience for all our students. 

Why the Rate Increase? 
Over the past few years, we have worked hard to maintain our current rates despite rising 
operational costs. These include increases in resources being purchased, facility maintenance, 
and the growing costs of other operational resources. To ensure the sustainability and excellence 
of our programs, this rate increase will help us continue to support our students, faculty, and the 
community. 

What Changes to Expect 
Starting July 14, 2025, the rate increase will consist of two dollars to the daily rate and early 
release day rate; and an increase of five dollars to the intersession daily rates. The updated rates 
for the 2025-2026 school year are below.  

A.M. RATE: $13.50     P.M. RATE: $18.50 

EARLY RELEASE RATE: $22.00   INTERSESSION RATE: $50.00 

Our Commitment to You 
We understand a rate increase can have an impact on your family’s budget, and we are 
committed to supporting our community during this transition. Our team is here to assist you 
with any questions or concerns you may have about the new rates, as well as to explore any 
available assistance programs. 

Our goal remains to provide an exceptional enrichment program in a supportive, enriching 
environment for all our students. We are excited about the opportunities that lie ahead in the 
upcoming school year and appreciate your continued partnership in making Kids Club a special 
place for all. 

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support. If you have any questions, or if you 
would like to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Respectfully,  

Kim Ohanian  
Asst. Director of Community Education 
 


